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October Half Term 

Gymnastics Camps 
 

We loved seeing so many of our 
members and new-starters at the 
Summer Gymnastics Camps. There 
were extremely popular and wanted 
to make sure that we are able to 
offer as many opportunities as 
possible for future camps.  
 
The October Half Term Camps are 
now live and available for you to 
book places on. Please login in and 
click on Events in the top left corner. 
If you have any questions or queries 
at all, please contact us. 

 Newsletter  

 

  September return 
 

It has been so lovely to see you after the Summer Holidays! We have really enjoyed our first 
week back and looking forward to seeing you again in your next session! 

 
With the new term starting in September, this also means that the British Gymnastics 

Membership needs to be renewed for your child, which includes their insurance to participate. 
This must be done by the 1st of October 2022 via the British Gymnastics Website! 

Membership / 
Insurance is due! 
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Extending our class 

times 
 

As a reminder our class times have increased to 
55mins. To try and make the turnaround in 
between classes easier, it would be great if your 
child could arrive ready for gymnastics and will 
slip on shoes.  
 

Club Kit 
We have a range of club kit available for you to 
purchase through your Love Admin account. As a 
reminder, this is not compulsory but a lovely way 
that your child can feel ready for gymnastics. We 
have a sample of the kit available in our club 
reception area and further information on sizing 
and pricing can be found here or on our website. 
Please contact us if you have any questions or 
queries at all. 
 
 
 
 Club 

Competition 
 

We have now opened our entries 
for our Club Competition which is 
due to take place in the afternoon 
of the 26th of November 2022. 
This is a fun and friendly in house 
competition which gives the 
children a chance to show you 
their development within the 
gymnastics classes as well as 
competing against others of the 
same age / ability.  
 
Gymnasts will have the chance to 
practise their routines in their 
classes as well as at home! 
Timings of the event will be 
confirmed closer once we know 
the number of entries for the 
event! 
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